
	

	

September 24, 2024 
 
 
Dear Theatre Students, Parents, and Guardians, 
 
We are excited to announce New York City 2025! We are working hard to put together a 
very special trip for our students, with opportunities to learn and grow in our art as well as 
make some lifelong memories with friends. This trip is only open to students who are 
currently enrolled in a Theatre class, performance and/or technical theatre. 
 
For those of you who joined us last year, we are pleased to announce that we will be working 
again with Broadway Up Close for some incredible workshops (both performance and tech) 
and a NEW insider’s theatre tour. And everyone will be attending THREE Broadway shows! 
 
When we aren’t in workshops, we plan to visit some of New York City’s incredible museums 
and landmarks. 
 
To secure a spot on the trip, you must complete the registration form, pay your non-
refundable $500 deposit, and turn in the VCS Conservatory Travel Contract.  
 
IMPORTANT DETAILS 

Ø Monday, October 21, 2024: $500 non-refundable deposit due. You will receive a 
link to complete payment.  

Ø Balance ($1,800) will be billed through FACTS before the end of Semester 1. 
Ø Friday, October 25, 2024: signed hard copy of the VCS Conservatory Travel 

Contract due to Miss Rebekah Risk in the Theatre Office. 
Ø Mandatory trip meeting (students and at least one parent/guardian) will be on 

Tuesday, February 4, 6:30pm, in the Main Theatre. Mark your calendar now! 
 
This promises to be an unforgettable trip. We are thrilled you will join us! 
    
 
 
 
Myra Kaelin 
Director of Theatre Arts, K-12 


